
 

Westland Mineral Sands Co. Limited 

PO Box 1060, Christchurch Central 8140, Christchurch, New Zealand 

10 March 2025 

West Coast Regional Council & Westland District Council 

Via email:  

rc@wcrc.govt.nz 

MelissaM@barker.co.nz 

 

 

Dear Rachel and Melissa, 

RC-2023-0133/RC240013 – Notification of change of Planning Consultant 

1. This is to provide clarity regarding contact details and the planning consultant engaged for the 

Mananui resource consent application. 

 

2. Tai Poutini Resources Ltd (TPRL) are no longer acting for Westland Mineral Sands Co. (WMSC) and 

WMSC has now engaged Adrian Low as planning consultant for the remainder of the consent 

application process. 

 

3. All communications should come directly to WSMC, via heather@wmsnz.com.  

Yours sincerely,  

 

Heather McKay 

GM Environment and Sustainability 

WMS Group 

 

 

mailto:rc@wcrc.govt.nz
mailto:heather@wmsnz.com

